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The American Holistic Nurses Association Congratulates the American Holistic Nurses 
Credentialing Corporation for National Accreditation Status 

The American Holistic Nurses Association (AHNA) congratulates the American Holistic Nurses 
Credentialing Corporation (AHNCC) on being granted accreditation for their holistic nursing 
certification examinations by the Accreditation Board for Specialty Nursing Certification, Inc. 
(ABSNC).  ABSNC is the only accrediting organization for nursing certification, and is a peer-
reviewed process that currently accredits 65 certification programs from 20 specialty nursing 
certification organizations.  AHNA applauds AHNCC for pursuing this important recognition.   
“On behalf of holistic nurses who have been granted this voluntary certification, I am delighted 
to see the national recognition” said Peggy Burkhardt PhD, FNP, AHN-BC, AHNA President.   

About AHNA 

At its founding in 1981, the American Holistic Nurses Association (AHNA) adopted as its 
primary mission the advancement of holistic healthcare by increasing awareness and promoting 
education as well as personal community-building among nurses, other healthcare professionals 
and the public.  This non-profit professional membership organization is the definitive voice for 
holistic nursing for registered nurses and other holistic healthcare professionals around the 
world. Holistic nursing focuses on integrating traditional, complementary and alternative 
treatment opportunities to improve the physical, mental, emotional and relational health of the 
whole person. 

AHNA delivers valuable resources, improves educational tools, and offers superior networking 
opportunities to a vibrant and expanding universe of healthcare professionals. AHNA currently 
services almost 4,500 members through 143 local chapters/networks in the U.S. and abroad.   

Holistic nursing is recognized by the American Nurses Association as an official nursing 
specialty with both a defined scope and standards of practice. 

 

 

 



To learn more about the American Holistic Nurses Credentialing Corporation 
visit http://www.ahncc.org/.  
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